From: David Reifman 
Sent: Sunday, September 23, 2018 8:58 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Subject: Fwd: Request for Participation - 2018 Laver Cup

Steve - I attended this event.  Thank you 

David L. Reifman

Commissioner

Department of Planning and Development

121 North LaSalle Street Room 1000

Chicago, Illinois 60602

(312) 744-9476

david.reifman@cityofchicago.org


From: Kara Bachman <kbachman@chicagosportscommission.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 6, 2018 5:11:24 PM
To: David Reifman
Cc: Mimi Ramirez
Subject: Request for Participation - 2018 Laver Cup 
 

 Dear Commissioner Reifman –

 

The 2018 Laver Cup is right around the corner — September 21 - 23 at the United Center. As you know, this is only the 2nd edition of this international event, and Chicago is proud to be the first-ever U.S. city to host this incredible event. 

Because of the significance of this event — the visitation, largely international, being driven to the city and the overall media value and attention showcasing Chicago, is incredible. And also, the prestige — those attending and the business opportunities that may develop.

 

It would be meaningful if you were able to attend any portion of the event. The event organizers have been grateful and impressed by the support and engagement from the Mayor and the city overall, so this is a great opportunity to have your presence and support.

There are 5 sessions over the 3 days, which might you be available to attend?

Friday 9/21

1pm - Session 1

7pm - Session 2

Saturday 9/22

1pm - Session 3

7pm - Session 4

Sunday 9/23

12p - Session 5

 

It’s our desire to have a well-rounded and strong representation for our city and truly demonstrate the support we have for international visitors, global sponsors, the athletes, etc.

 

Please let me know if you would be able to attend, and I will plan accordingly to make appropriate introductions to key leaders.

 

Thank you for your support and consideration

 

Best,

Kara Bachman

Executive Director

Chicago Sports Commission

